
A guide to using the courts and facilities of Camberley LTC 

 

Entering the courts 

For courts 1, 2 and 3 use the gates on court 1.  

For courts 4 and 5 (and court 3 if 1 and 2 are in use) use the top gate, accessed by going out of the 

main clubhouse gate and walking up the side of the hedge. The key for the gate is located on the 

back wall of the clubhouse (a large wooden key fob). Always lock the gate and return the key if you 

are the last to leave courts 4 or 5. 

General tennis etiquette 

You should never walk across the back of a court when someone else is playing. Always wait until 

the end of a game and then check it is ok to cross. 

To avoid accidents, always move stray balls from your court before playing a point. 

Court sweeping and maintenance 

The clay courts are to be swept at the start of any session, unless wet. The brushes are located at the 

back of the courts. Sweep from the outer edge of the court with concentric circles until reaching the 

middle. More details are on the clubhouse noticeboard. 

Dress code 

Players are to wear tennis/sports clothing and shoes appropriate for the court surface.  

Guests 

Members are allowed up to two playing guests on any one occasion and each guest may play a 

maximum of three times in a year. Guest names should be entered in the visitor’s book (located in 

the clubhouse, next to the computer). A fee of £5/adult and £3/junior should be placed in the 

postbox on the wall next to the visitor book or paid direct to the club account. 

The Clubhouse 

If you use the kitchen, toilets, etc. it is the member’s responsibility to keep the facilities tidy and 

clean. Please wash up and put away any used cups etc.  

All litter including tennis ball cans should be placed in the bins provided. 

If you are the last to leave, remember to switch off all clubhouse lights and heaters. 

Floodlights 

These are operated by the switches on the back wall near the computer. Only switch on the courts 

that you need and always switch off when you finish if you are the last to leave. All lights are 

programmed to go off at 10.00pm. If this happens, you must still switch off at the mains before you 

leave. 

 


